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                             Private School and Pediatric Therapy Center


* * STOP * *





Due to the outbreak of the Coronavirus and the public safety hazard we will have a mandatory closure from 
March 20, 2020 - April 17, 2020
Classroom Instruction will remain open in the capacity we are allowed and will continue to update you on those via dojo. If you don’t receive those please feel free to email: southwaltonacademy@gmail.com 

[bookmark: _GoBack]Therapy will remain open with 1:1 contact only. Parents and siblings will not be allowed in the building. 

Your child may only enter if they:
· Have not been running a fever
· Have not had a cough
· Have not been exposed to anyone who is or has been sick in the last 14 days. 
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